NEW HOMES NEWSLETTER





Dear Residents

You are invited

To attend a "Meet The Contractor" Event for the

Sedgmoor Place project which is being held on

Wednesday 10th of February 2021 between 6.00 pm – 7.30 pm

This event is being held virtually due to COVID-19 restrictions



You will have the opportunity to:

- Meet and talk to Neilcott staff
- Discuss anticipated timescales for the project
- Hear about our presence on site
- An opportunity to ask questions
- An opportunity to let us know your concerns regarding our activities during construction
- Introductions from the site team and their job roles/responsibilities

If you would like to attend the meeting, please email your interest to **EnquiriesNewHomes@southwark.gov.uk** or call 07395 854 757